Shebbear community school Shebbear, Beaworthy, Devon

Tel 01409 282856 EX21 5SG 6th July 2015
littlebearspreschool@btconnet.com

Dear Parent/Carers.

Little Bears Pre-school welcomes you to our warm and friendly sessions, and welcomes any ideas.

Each child has their own key person and you will be able to find the information about your child's key person and their role in the front cover of your child's home diary.

Snacks are provided throughout the day taking into account any child's dietary needs, and this can range from a variety of cereals, a choice of fresh fruit, bread sticks, crackers, toast, and raisins. Fresh milk or water is available at snack and children are able to access fresh water throughout the day.

Our policies and procedures are available to view at any time and we are at present bringing all our policies up to date.

Please would parent/carers ring into preschool using the number above, on the first morning of your child's sickness to note an absence, as this could help identify any bugs or illness that other children may have.

Please find a list of our daily routines on the notice board just inside classroom.

We wish you all a very happy summer holiday and would like to say a goodbye to Finley, Shay, Abigail and Emilia who will be moving on to school next term, and wish you all lots of happiness in your new school life.

Are new autumn term begins on Wednesday 2nd September

Other News

OFSTED OUTSTANDING

This is wonderful news after our unexpected inspection on Friday 12th June.

We will be having a celebration in September and inviting parent/carers and families and the local media to tell the world.

Future Events

Please ask a member of staff if you would like any more details before the event.

Each trip we will forward on information beforehand.

➤ Friday 10th July Holsworthy Fire ➤ Station

Friday 17th July Trip to Bude Crooklets

Thursday 23rd July Last day of term At 9am we will be saying goodbye to Finley, Shay, Emilia and Abigail who will be leaving to start school in September.

All welcome to join us for refreshments

Our Focused Topic

Our focused topic until the end of term Will be

Seaside books

We sometimes change our focused planned activity on the day when children bring in something of interest.

We welcome any interesting books, pictures, models or even past events or visits relating to the beach. Please ask a member of staff if you would like to find out any more details relating to our topics.

Week starting

> 6th July Rosie's Holiday

> 13th July On the seahorse

> 20th July Sharing a shell

All book bags and diaries are now being collected in for the summer holidays and we will continue in September

Thank you Jane and Jo